
Carolyn Federoff

11/18/2005 01:39 PM

To:  Salvatore T. Viola/PHSNG/NNJ/HUD@HUD, Ben Williams/PIH/KAN/HUD@HUD, Lisa A. Lowery/HSNG/KNX/HUD@HUD, pleasant5895@yahoo.com, Perry Casper/HSNG/POR/HUD@HUD

cc:


Subject:   ULP/TRO HUD NOLA Ex I

Exhibit I

----- Forwarded by Carolyn Federoff/OGC/BOS/HUD on 11/18/2005 01:04 PM -----


Carlos Osegueda

10/24/2005 06:14 PM

To:   Carolyn Federoff/OGC/BOS/HUD@HUD, Salvatore T. Viola/PHSNG/NNJ/HUD@HUD

cc:
Hugh Ingram/ADMIN/ATL/HUD@HUD

Subject:
NOLA Update

I found out this morning that the Secretary has decided to open the NOLA HUD Office on November 1, 2005.  It is my understanding that the office will consist of a skeleton crew of HUD Managers representing the various program areas. The task force has a goal of this week to complete a proposal for the Deputy Secretary's consideration concerning the  employment restoration of employees affected by Hurricane Katrina.  

